
59August 2012     |     Vol. 33 No. 4	 www.learningforward.org     |     JSD

WHAT’S HAPPENING ONLINElearning forward.org                                                                                                       

Learning Forward has unveiled a redesigned website with streamlined features that allow members and new visitors to 
find the information they want most with a single click.

“We know that thousands of people visit our site each day, and that they’re looking for very specific, practical 
information about effective professional learning,” said Stephanie Hirsh, executive director of Learning Forward. “Our 
intention is to make sure that members can quickly locate the resources they need to build their knowledge and skills.”

From the home page, users can register 
for conferences, access resources on the 
Standards for Professional Learning, search 
Learning Forward publications, shop the 
bookstore, sign up for e-learning programs, or 
view archived webinars.

We’re even faster and friendlier

The emphasis of the new site is on fast and friendly — allowing visitors to access needed information and resources quickly while 
also highlighting the faces and voices of Learning Forward’s worldwide community. 

Visitors looking for topics geared 
toward specific roles can click on 
links for teacher leaders, school 
leaders, system leaders, external 
partners, and policymakers.

Members wanting to connect with 
other members can search the member 
directory, join online discussions on the 
Learning Exchange, or sign up for learning 
communities. The website attracts between 
5,000 and 8,000 visitors daily.
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